
The faculty finished preparing the schedules for the second semester, uploading them 

on the academic system and submitting them to Deanship of Admission and 

Registration. In fact, these schedules included all the scientific departments of men 

and women, and they have been announced on the faculty electronic portal. It is worth 

mentioning that the faculty has started to formulate committees of preparing the 

second academic semester, so a committee was formed in the men’s campus chaired 

by the faculty vice Dean for educational affairs and the departments heads being 

members. Similarly, another committee was formed in the women’s campus chaired 

by the faculty female vice Dean for all the scientific departments and the departments 

coordinators being members. The committees have started working early and 

discussed the suggestions and comments that have been recorded during the past 

semesters to benefit from in the development process for the coming semester to 

please the students’ needs. Hard working has been going on to make sure the 

academic process flows in a very systematic fashion and according to the directives of 

his highness the University Rector and his Excellency the university vice President for 

educational affair. In line with that, the Dean of the faculty Dr. Khaled Abdullah 

Alshafi offered this thanks and appreciation to the committee chairs and members for 

their distinguished efforts and concerns. 

 


